
  
  

  

 

New CEO at BFC Group Starting October 8th, 2024  

Bietigheim-Bissingen, October 8th, 2024 - Personnel change at the BFC Group: 

Alexander Schmid has been appointed as the new CEO of the BFC Group, effective October 8th, 

2024. Ali Yildirim, the former CEO, will step down from the Management Board and support the 

Advisory Board as a Senior Advisor. Mr. Schmid brings a wealth of experience from his diverse 

professional roles in the global automotive supply industry, having worked several years in 

China, Mexico and the USA. We are delighted to welcome Alexander Schmid as Ali Yildirim’s 

successor at BFC. 

 


